

## CITY OF LAREDO PETMENT OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT



February 14, 2014

Aliza Oliveros Webb County Head Start Director P.O. Box 2397 Laredo, Texas 78044

Re: Lease Renewal

Dear Mrs. Oliveros:

We are in receipt of your letter dated January 13, 2014 requesting to exercise your option to extend the current lease agreements for the head start programs housed at 2518 Cedar, (Jesus Garcia), 2400 S. Jarvis, (Tatangelo) and (Villa Alegre) at Baltimore/Eagle Pass.

Please accept this letter as our acceptance of the renewal option for two additional years effective May 1, 2014 thru May 31, 2016. As is required by the lease terms, please provide proof of insurance for all locations for the lease term as agreed.

If you have questions or need additional information on this request please contact Celina Rivera, Real Estate Manager, or me at the Department of Community Development, 1301 Farragut Street or call (956) 795-2675.

Sincerely,

Ronnie Acosta CD Director

Δ	ГТ	F	S.	۲
$\boldsymbol{\mathcal{A}}$	11		~	

Danny Valdez Webb County Judge

Margie Ramirez Ibarra Webb County Clerk

APPROVED AS TO FORM:

Marco A. Montemayor

Webb County Attorney

\*By law, the county attorney's office may only advise or approve contracts or legal documents on behalf of its clients. It may not advise or approve a contract or legal document on behalf of other parties. Our review of this document was conducted solely from the legal perspective of our client. Our approval of this document was offered solely for the benefit of our client. Other parties should not rely on this approval, and should seek review and approval of their own respective attorney(s).